
Intelligent design is not a valid scientific theory and has no place in the science curriculum of the public 

school system.

As a parent with a child in the school system, I am uncomfortable with the prospect of my child receiving 

religious doctrine presented as scientific fact.

As an elementary school teacher, I know how precious instructional time is and do not see the 

presentation of this masked version of creationism as a good use of that time.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Kruger

Valley City


